## 2023-2024 EHS YEARBOOK INFORMATION FOR SENIORS

Yearbook Advisor: Kristin Price

Contact Phone: 425-385-4516 Email: kprice@everettsd.org

Dear Senior Class of 2024:

We are very excited about the 2024 edition of the Everett High School Nesika Yearbook. This will be a book that goes down in history! In order to make this a success we need each senior to help. Please read the following information carefully so that your Senior Year is included in the 2023-2024 Yearbook.

**IMPORTANT DATES/DEADLINES** 

,	
Wednesday, December 6, 2023	Senior Portrait Deadline
	Baby Photo Deadline
Wednesday, December 13, 2023	Late Portrait Deadline - \$30 late fee
	*No Conjor Dhotos can be accepted often this
	*No Senior Photos can be accepted after this
	date.
Wednesday, January 31, 2024	Senior Ad Deadline

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to e-mail or call Kristin Price at (425)385-4516.

- Formats accepted: JPG or TIFF
- We recommend you submit original full-sized digital images if you are unsure of dimensions. Photos MUST be a minimum of 1MB.
- Published portraits in the yearbook will be 2 inches wide by 2.5 inches tall. This is vertical orientation and will be cropped to fit this requirement.
- Submit a thumb drive or PREFERABLY email the file to ehsyearbook@everettsd.org.
- Name files in this way: lastname\_firstname.file extension. Example: Price\_Kristin.jpg
- If submitted on a thumb drive, deliver to Room A-306 or put in Mrs. Kristin Price's box in the office.

## General Information:

- The composition of background is your choice (inside or outside shot).
- Full figure to head and shoulder shots are acceptable.
- Color and black and white images will be accepted and props are okay (as long as they are school appropriate).
- It is highly recommended that you contact a professional photographer as early as possible, they tend to get booked quickly.
- No obstruction of the face (i.e., hands over face, tree in front of face, etc.)
- If a senior photo is not submitted, we will use the school photo taken on the school photo day in September for your ASB card. If neither photo are available by deadline, your photo will not be included.
- If submitted by email, you will receive a CONFORMATION EMAIL back, if you do not get this email, we did not get your photo.

## **BABY PHOTOS**

Baby photos need to be submitted by Wednesday, December 6, 2023 as well. Please select a photo of you between the approx. ages of 1-4 years old. In order to submit a senior baby photo to the yearbook, you MUST do the following:

- Select a clear, undamaged photograph.
- Place it in an envelope and legibly write full name of the student on the envelope.
- Deliver the envelope to the yearbook room (A306), or better yet, scan and e-mail it as an attachment <a href="mailto:ehsyearbook@everettsd.org">ehsyearbook@everettsd.org</a>. Name files in this way: lastname\_firstname baby.file extension. Example: <a href="mailto:Price\_Kristin baby.jpg">Price\_Kristin baby.jpg</a>
- Photos should be vertical. We will crop photos to fit the space provided.
- Make sure the images are of high resolution (minimum 300 dpi) when submitted electronically.

## SENIOR ADS

Senior recognition ads can be purchased now. Not sure what a senior ad is? Take a look at the back of a past EHS yearbook to find out or look for a sample on the yearbook website soon. Here, parents/grandparents/relatives and even seniors can write a special message to you, your friends, or siblings. More information will be available soon.